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In strong support of this bill. We as a community need workers to have the ability to 

bargain the contracts they need to do their work safely and fairly. If that means that 

the negotiations break down to the point of a work-stoppage, the government already 

allows the business to continue to make its revenue by hiring replacement workers. 

the government should allow the workers to receive the benefits of the insurance they 

have paid into when the bargaining unit members have called to take action and 

withhold their labor. Please vote yes on this bill.  


